
Kansas City Metro Blue Knights 

April 15, 2019 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Evans.  16 members present.  Bill informed everyone 

that the May meeting will be at the Zarda BBQ in Lenexa on Sunday May 19th at 1:00 with lunch starting 

at 12:00. 

The Spring Conference will be June 6th – 9th in Chesterfield with the International conference in Bronx 

New York. 

Upcoming rides are:  Jamesport April 20th, Kansas III Spring fling April 27th.    May rides: Jeff City 

Memorial Ride May 4th, meet at Perkins in Lee’s Summit, Kick Stands up at 7:00 am.  May 5th City Union 

Mission with ride to Warsaw and May 25th Heaven One Memorial ride to Catfish Charlies. 

Treasurer’s report:  Al Pearson reported that we have $6,577.50 in the Bank with expenditures of 

$100.00 to City Union Mission and $134.00 for the Post office box. 

Vice President:  Jerry Oliver, nothing to report. 

Quarter Master:  Glenn Harmon reported that he still has a lot of items for sale.   

Safety Officer:  Stan Rogers reported that Honda has a recall.  Be sure to check on your vehicles for any 

recalls.  There is a lot of junk on the road this time of year and with the changing of weather and getting 

your bikes out of storage, be sure to check the tire pressure. 

Will look into setting up June’s meeting at Tiff and Jay’s for Monday night meeting and Jerry will check 

on setting up July’s Sunday meeting at Chop’s in Smithville. 

No other business. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Laura Harmon, assistant to  

Al Pearson Secretary.  


